
February 18, 2013 

A special meeting of the Board of Education was held on Monday, February 18th at 5:00 PM in the 
library at the Brooklyn Middle School. In attendance were:  Mrs. Gerardi-Voccio, Chair of the 
Board of Education; Mr. Rossi, Mrs. Lyons and Mrs. Johnson members of the Board of Education 
and Mrs. Berry, Superintendent of Schools. 

The only issue on the agenda for this special meeting was the proposed 2013-2014 School Budget. 

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Gerardi-Voccio @ 5:28 PM. 

Following a review of Draft One of the proposed budget, the board members decided to review 
this draft again at the February 28th meeting with Joan Trivella and James Kelley, board members 
who were unable to attend tonight’s meeting. 

Other topics mentioned but not voted upon were:  building security, custodian fees for use of the 
buildings by non-civic groups, the building project in the middle school gym, and Brooklyn’s 
designated high schools. 

The chair called the meeting to a close at 7:25 PM. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Robert Rossi 
Secretary 
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